
PROGRESS MADE LAST WEEK1
We opened this week for on-campus instruction to

approximately 8,400 students.

24% of RCSD students elected to remain in distant learning

and they will be served in the Champions Academy.

WHAT WE KNOW2
We know COVID-19 cases are upticking as predicted and we’ve

worked very hard to open our schools and want to remain open.

Please follow the guidelines and make wise decisions while you

are in the community.
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WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

AS A REMINDER3
Please, please, please--do not send your child to school if you

and/or they are not feeling well. It becomes a risk for each our

8,400 students on campus and our 1,000+ staff members.

The California Blueprint for a Safer Economy color coded tier

system for Placer County may change in the future; however, we

plan to maintain in-person instruction.

GREAT NEWS!4
We are now a district of 20 schools! Riego Creek Elementary

welcomed their student Raptors for the very first time this week.

Go, Raptors! Rawr!
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